
 

 

Circular 
Ref. No :- BBPSMN/2024-25/01      Date: 05/04/2024 

Dear Parents 

Warm greeƟngs! 

We hope this message finds you and your family well. With the commencement of the new academic 
session on Monday, 1st April 2024, we extend our warmest welcome to you and your child to another 
enriching journey at our esteemed insƟtuƟon.  

To ensure a smooth transiƟon and to acquaint you with the intricacies of our school system, we have 
arranged an online OrientaƟon session scheduled for Saturday, 6th April 2024. This session aims to 
provide you with comprehensive insights into our academic ethos, co-curricular acƟviƟes, and 
various other important aspects that contribute to your child's holisƟc development. The Google link 
for this session will be shared with you by the respecƟve class teachers. 

To facilitate your parƟcipaƟon, kindly adhere to the designated Ɵmeslot allocated for your child's 
class as outlined below: 

CLASS TIME SLOT 
      VI 9:00 am-9:30 am 
      VII 9:30 am-10:00 am 

      VIII 10:00 am-10:30 am 
      IX                                                    10:30 am – 11:00 am 
       X 11:00 am – 11:30 am 
       XI 11:30 am-12:00 noon 
       XII 12:00 noon- 12:30 pm 

 

Should you have any specific queries or require further clarificaƟon, we encourage you to kindly 
communicate with your respecƟve class teacher in advance. We assure you that any concerns raised 
will be addressed in the session. 

With Warm Regards 

 
 
 

Akanksha Sehgal Setia Harsh Kumar 
(Vice Principal) (Principal) 
 

 


